
 

Email:  lesliepriday@gmail.com       Web Page:  www.lesliepriday.com 

FIELD ADDRESS:  APDO. 99 – SIGUATEPEQUE, COM. – HONDURAS, CENTRAL AMERICA 

SENT BY: Victory Baptist Church, 1311 E. Bankhead Drive, Weatherford, TX  76086, Dr. Charles W. Wetherbee, Pastor 

AFFILIATED WITH: Independent Baptist Fellowship International, 724 N. Jim Wright Freeway, Ft. Worth, TX  76108 

 

 

  
 
December 19, 2019 
 
Dear Pastor and Church Friends: 
 
Thank you for your prayers and financial support. It is our privilege to be your missionaries 
in Honduras.  We want to wish each of you a very Merry Christmas as we celebrate the Birth 
of our Savior and Redeemer the Lord Jesus Christ.  We will be celebrating Christmas with all 
our family with my parents at their house.   
 
We trust you had a blessed Thanksgiving also.  We had Thanksgiving Day at our house with 
my parents and our sons and daughter-in-law Alexander.  And Aly was here, too!  Thank you 
for your prayers for Alba’s father.  He is doing better now.        
 
The Men’s Conference was a blessing.  My Dad, a Honduran Pastor friend, and I taught on 
the subject “God Leading Me in The Way”.  We had men from several churches attend.  We 
started Friday night and all morning Saturday.  Thank you for your prayers.   
 
The group of twenty-two from Heritage Baptist Church of Haslet, Texas did a great job in the 
medical brigade in a village near Siguatepeque.   They brought two doctors and two nurses 
with them.  Pastor Eric Crawford and his wife and their Associate Pastor Bro. Michael Wiggins 
and his wife also came.  Each person was given a Gospel tract as they arrived and before 
they received their medicines or vitamins my Dad preached a salvation message to them in 
small groups and gave them a different tract.  We saw over five hundred patients and at least 
two people were saved.  Also several expressed interest in a new church in their area. We 
appreciate your prayers for the group and their ministry while they were here.  Now we are 
following up on them.   
 
The Mission church in Barrio Abajo had a special Christmas Service the 15th.  We had special 
music, a Christmas message, a Christmas dinner, and a gift exchange.  We had several 
visitors present.  It was a good time of worship and fellowship.   
 
Once again hope each of you have a wonderful Christmas celebrating our Lord’s Birth and a 
New Year full of the Lord’s blessings as you serve Him.  We thank you for your prayers and 
financial support in 2019 and look forward to His blessings as we serve Him together in 2020.   
May God bless you greatly,     
 
Yours with Hope for Honduras, 
  
 
 
Leslie & Alba Priday 

The LESLIE 
PRIDAYS 

 

THAT THEY 
MIGHT SET 
THEIR HOPE 

IN GOD  
Psalm 78:7 
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